
CCFW 
Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:  June 5th 2019 Time:  3:00 pm – 3:45 pm Facilitator: Kelly Stevens 

Location: 

 

Next Meeting: August 7th 2019 

  

Recorder: Justin Hamm 

Attendees: Name 

Kelley Bayer 

Kacey Griffin  

Nicole Gordon 

Joann Fuller 

Bill Moon 

Rachel Maxwell 

Rebecca Robarge 

Tim Cooper 

Jenn Rich 

Justin Hamm 

Kelly Stevens 

Tom LaPorte 

Emily Cicardi 

Kristine Orr 

 

 
 

Sector  

State/Local Govt 

Civic/Volunteer Org 

Healthcare 

Healthcare 

Youth Serving Organization 

State/Local Govt 

State/Local Govt 

Business 

Civic/Volunteer Org 

Substance Abuse Org 

Substance Abuse Org 

Substance Abuse Org 

Healthcare 

Schools 

Choose an item. 

Choose an item. 
 

   
Topic  Discussion Decisions/Actions to be Taken 

2018 Prevention Needs 

Assessment 

Kelly Stevens presented the 2018 PNA results.  The PNA shows declines in 

youth alcohol, tobacco, drug use and anti-social behaviors within the South 

Glens Falls school district since 2017.  SGF reported in lower than the 

national average in all categories with the exception of youth gambling 

which is higher than the national average presumably due to the summer 

horse racing season.  E-cigarette use reported on the survey may be lower 

than actuals as young people do not always associate the term e-cigarettes 

with vaping.   

3 members requested e-copies of the 

power point which was sent on 6/6/19. 

Kristine Orr will let us know if we are to 

present these findings at a future school 

board meeting. 

 

 



Marketing Committee Kelly recognized the members of the marketing committee and updated the 

group on the decision to hire Nolee-o Web Design to create our website 

which is now underway.  Our domain name is ccfwsgf.org 

The marketing committee will continue 

to meet over the summer to meet the 

objectives of the Year 6 DFC work plan. 

Annual Retreat CCFW’s Annual Retreat is planned for August 7th at Moreau Recreation 

Park from 11am – 2pm in pavilion 3.  Members received save the date cards 

for the event.  Please fill out the survey attached to the meeting agenda. 

Kelly will send the agenda and food sign-

ups prior to the event.   

After Prom Justin Hamm, on behalf of Amber Danaher & Erin Milligan, presented the 

idea of having a youth picnic in August to encourage the creation of a Youth 

Coalition and to get kids and parents onboard early with After Prom 

planning to increase future participation. 

There was no opposition to this proposal.  

Amber and Erin will continue their 

planning. 

Social Norms 

Campaign 

Kristine Orr suggested we included the Nation Average on the Social Norms 

posters we create for the 2019/2020 school year. 

Great idea, we will make it happen. 

Open Discussion Kelly passed out “Develop a Plan” posters for members to post in their place 

of business.  The poster coincides with the current public Service 

Announcement by the Office of Alcoholism and Substance Abuse Services. 

For more info visit: 

CombatAddiction.ny.gov 

   

Next Meeting: August 7th 11am – 2pm @ Moreau Recreation Park  

   

   

   

   

   

 


